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Comments: Overall, the plan looks reasonable, necessary, and helpful. However, there is one key modification

that I suggest. Climbing routes should be grouped into pre-approved areas that comply with regulations regarding

wilderness, wildlife, Indian sites, etc. Then, within these pre-approved areas, new anchors would not require

individual approval so long as they are installed while complying with the local regulations. Forest Service lands

are so vast that the quantity of  individual applications for new anchors on single routes  would quickly overwhelm

the Service's capacity to handle such application. 


